
P.O. Box 83720, Boise, Idaho 83720-0074 Telephone: (208) 334-0300, Fax: (208) 334-3762 
11331 W. Chinden Blvd., Bldg. 8, Suite 201-A, Boise, Idaho 83714 

 

June 17, 2022 

Via E-Mail 

Jan Noriyuki 

Commission Secretary 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, Idaho 83720-0074 

 

Re:  IPUC Case No. GNR-E-22-01 

 

Dear Ms. Noriyuki, 

Please file the attached documents in the above-referenced case.  These documents are in 

compliance with Order No. 35422 to reflect Idaho Power’s updated Capacity Deficiency Date of 

July 2023 approved in Order No. 35415. These documents—the updated rates and SAR Model—

represent the updated rates and will be effective as of June 1, 2022.  These documents are also 

filed in Case No. IPC-E-21-09.  

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Dayn Hardie 

Deputy Attorney General 

 

 

 
DH:kjh 

Enclosure(s) 
I:\Legal\ELECTRIC\GNR-E-22-01\GNRE2201_IPUC_Ltr_20220617.docx 
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